
 

 

S-101PT Letter 3/2021 12 May 2021 

Announcement of S-101PT7 

 
Dear S-101 Project Team Members, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  Firstly I would like to convey my apologies for the short notice 
of the next meeting of the next S-101PT meeting.  This meeting was originally intended as 
simply a “catch-up” meeting, however considering the excellent work that has been done 
intersessionally, particularly by the S-101PT Sub-Groups, I consider that this meeting warrants 
full IHO meeting status. 
 
The S-101PT7 meeting is planned for the 18 May 2021 and a draft agenda has now been 
published on the S-101PT7 meeting page. Please indicate your intention to attend the meeting 
by email to myself thomas.richardson@ic-enc.org and jeff.wootton@iho.int at your earliest 
convenience. Also, if you have any further items to submit, please provide details to me at 
your earliest convenience.  
 
The intention of this relatively short S-101PT meeting is to discuss action items from the 
recently held HSSC13 meeting and to receive updates from the various S-101PT Sub-Groups; 
as well discuss items of interest relating to the S-101PT Work Plan, Roadmap and Issues Log.  
 
It would be very much appreciated if you could please review any S-101PT Actions assigned 
to you and be prepared to update the meeting on the Action status and any intended 
completion dates.  The latest version of the S-101PT Consolidated Actions list can be 
downloaded from the S-101PT7 meeting page. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you on 18 May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Thomas Richardson  
(IHO – S-101PT Chair) 
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